
公 告 
NOTICE TO PLAYERS 

2023/12/4-7 

2024 National Stroke Play 

Championship 
1. 2024 National Stroke Play Championship，比賽時間

2024/1/4-7 日由主辦方邀請台灣男生 2 位女生 2 位參賽。

2.有意願參賽者請於 12/8 下午 5 點前寄信至

gabhuang1210@gmail.com，若超過邀請員額則依 2023 冬

季賽成績依序遴選。

3.主辦方補助:練習賽、6 晚住宿、免報名費、地面交通、每日早

午餐，本會不另行組團，只提供參賽員額及基本的報名行政支

援 。

本會訓練組 
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November 20, 2023 
 
 
To: Chinese Taipei Golf Association 
 
 
Greetings from the National Golf Association of the Philippines (NGAP)! 

We are pleased to announce that the 2024 National Stroke Play Championship 

will be on January 4–7, 2024 at the Luisita Golf & Country Club, Tarlac City, 

Philippines.  

We have the pleasure to invite four (4) of your top amateur players (2 men and 

2 women) to the championship. The organizing committee will provide the 

following: 

1.       6 nights - accommodation for four (4) nominated players (twin sharing)  
2.       Exempted from entry fees 
3.       Airport transfers, official hotel to golf course and vice-versa 
4.       Daily breakfast and lunch during the tournament 
5.     Free practice round on January 3, 2024 
 

Other players from your country are most welcome to participate but they will 

have to meet all expenses (hotel accommodation, local 

transportation/transfers and entry fee) on their own. 

We look forward to your continued support and welcoming your participants to 

the event. For other details, please do not hesitate to email us at 

ngaptournaments@yahoo.com. 

 

Truly yours, 
 
 
VALERIANO L. FLORO II 
Secretary General 
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